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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 2:29 PM
To: Gabriella Passidomo
Subject: RE: Docket title for 20200054

Thank you for bringing that to our attention, Gabriella.  The docket title has been changed per your 
request below. 
 
Dorothy 
 

From: Gabriella Passidomo <GPassido@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 10:02 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket title for 20200054 
 
Good morning Dorothy, 
 
When you get a chance today, would you mind changing the docket title for Docket No. 20200054 from “Petition for 
approval of proposed demand-side management plan, by Duke Energy Florida, Inc.” to “Petition for approval of 
proposed demand-side management plan, by Duke Energy Florida, LLC.” 
 
Thank you! 
 
Best, 
 
Gabriella Passidomo 
Attorney 
Regulatory Analysis Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Phone: 850-413-6230 
Email: gpassido@psc.state.fl.us 
 




